
October 27, 2014 

E-mail I US Mail 

Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street • Portland, Oregon 97204 
Portland General.com 

puc. filin gcenter@state. or. us 

Public Utility Com.mission of Oregon 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. SE 
PO Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 

Attention: Commission Filing Center 

Re: UP 311 - PGE's Withdrawal of Application for Sale of Property at 3223 SE Yamhill, 
Portland Oregon 

On October 10, 2014, PGE filed an application requesting approval to sell property in the City of 
Portland, Multnomah County, Oregon to Laura Braun. Subsequent to PGE's filing, Laura Braun 
elected not to pursue the final closing of the sale based on unforeseen circumstances. 
Consequently, PGE requests to withdraw its application to sell property in this docket. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please call me at (503) 464-7580 or 
Launa Harmon at (503) 464-7251. Please direct all formal correspondence, questions, or 
requests to the following e-mail address: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com. 
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